Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:17 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: APPROVE Winslow Hotel

From: Doug Hansmann <doug.hansmann@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 2, 2019 3:01 AM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: APPROVE Winslow Hotel

| disagree with the Planning Commission’s recommendation to not allow the new Hotel application.

| believe thatthe Hotel SHOULD BE APPROVED. It is appropriate for and will add value to the downtown core of
Bainbridge Island.

Douglas Hansmann
5008 Rockaway Beach Road NE
206-915-1511

Doug Hansmann

P.O. Box 11684

Bainbridge Island, WA 98110
Cel: 206-915-1511



